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Cahill sponsors American Heart Association’s 
2024 Counsel for a Cause

Date: 4/24/24 

Cahill is proud to support the American Heart Association’s 2024 Counsel for a Cause Celebration, which will be 
chaired this year by Murray Goldfarb, Managing Partner at Brookfield Asset Management. Counsel for a Cause is a 
year-round initiative that brings together members of the legal and financial community to support the Association’s 
mission. As part of The Heart of New York City campaign, the organization raises awareness and funds that drive 
research to fuel scientific discovery, remove barriers to access and quality care, and ensure that all New Yorkers 
have an equal opportunity to lead a healthy life.

The campaign culminates at the Counsel for a Cause Celebration each spring. This year’s celebration will take place 
on May 2, 2024 and coincides with the American Heart Association Centennial – celebrating 100 years of progress 
and a vision for a brighter future for all. The evening will feature stories from survivors, impactful mission moments, as
well as hors-d’oeuvres, music and more, in an effort to educate the legal industry about heart disease and stroke 
risks.
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